
TACOMA CITY COUNCIL

MINUTES OF THE BUDGET HEARING

City Council Chambers
November 13, 1990

Mayor Vialle presided at the meeting and called the public hearing to
order at 6:27 p.m.

Council Members present: 5 - Evans, McElliott, Miller, Stenger and Mayor
Vialle. Absent: 4 - Moss, Mykland, Nielsen and Warnick. (Council Members
Moss, Mykland, Nielsen and Warnick arrived 6:31 p.m.)

Mayor Vialle announced that the purpose of the public hearing was to
review the 1991 - 1992 Preliminary Biennial Budget for the Department of
Public Utilities.

Mayor Vialle announced that copies of the 1991 - 1992 Preliminary Biennial
Budget of the Department of Public Utilities were available to the public in
the back of the Council Chambers.

Mayor Vialle also announced that this was a regular, advertised public
hearing, and that notice was duly published and should be incorporated by
reference in the record.

,-- Mr. Ted Coates, Public Utilities Department Director, reviewed the
Department's Preliminary Biennial Budget for 1991 - 1992.

Mayor Vialle called for public testimony on the 1991 - 1992 Preliminary
Biennial Budget for the Department of Public Utilities.

No one appeared from the public to speak.

Mayor Vialle declared the public hearing closed at 6:53 p.m.
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